
 
 
 
 
Registration Number Required for Ag Tax Exemptions 

 
To meet the requirements of House Bill 268, passed during the 82nd Legislature Regular Session (2011), 
PenTex Energy requires that beginning Jan. 1, 2012 a person claiming an exemption from sales tax for 
agricultural purposes must provide a registration number issued by the Comptroller of Public Accounts 
on the sales and use tax exemption certificate issued to PenTex Energy. 

 
The Comptroller of Public Account office has launched an online application for the registration 
numbers. Agriculture producers that apply online can get their numbers on the spot. For more 
information, and the new exemption certificate (Form 01-924) visit the Comptroller’s website at 
www.window.state.tx.us/taxinfo/agriculture. You may also contact the Comptroller’s office at 1-800- 
252-5555 or 512-463-4600. 

 
Accounts of members who have not provided PenTex Energy with an updated sales tax exemption 
certificate, including their registration number, will be considered taxable effective January 1, 2012. 

 
Please contact the PenTex Energy customer service department at 940-759- 2211 if you have further 
questions. 

Thank you! 

http://www.window.state.tx.us/taxinfo/agriculture

